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REGISTRATION FOR CHILDREN  

ENTERING KINDERGARTEN IN 2025 

 

 
 
 
 
If you live in the Brentwood Park catchment area, you may register 
your child starting  February 1st, 2025.    
 
We are also accepting Cross District and Out Of District applications 
as of February 1st, 2025. 
 
T o  r e g i s t e r  p l e a s e  v i s i t  t h e  f o l l o w i n g  w e b s i t e :  
https://burnabyschools.ca/registration. Schools will not be       
accepting any in-person registrations. 
 
It is important to check which school serves your address at the 
“school locator” link. 

 

  

THANK YOU TO OUR PARENT ADVISORY 

COUNCIL  

 

Today, on the last day of school before the winter 

break, a sizable army of  parent volunteer foot   

soldiers, under the leadership of PAC Executive 

members, organized a wonderful pancake breakfast 

f o r  t h e  e n t i r e  s c h o o l  c o m m u n i t y !                                                    

Feeding 630 students and 70 staff is no small feat, 

and the parent elves were up and at school early this morning to get things rolling. 

Thank you to everyone who volunteered their time to mix pancake batter, flip   

pancakes, serve the delicious meal, and clean up afterwards. There was a       

wonderfully festive spirit throughout the whole school today and our bellies and 

hearts are full!  

 

Thanks, also, to Santa Claus for stopping by today. We know how busy you are at 

this time of year and we appreciate you spending time with us. We    promise to live 

up to the Christmas spirit and spread peace, love and joy!  

RUNNING CLUB 

The Running Club will continue for all Grade 3-7 student interested in    
coming out for a short run on Monday mornings at 8:15. The gym is booked 
for that me for the month of January. We will resume meeting at the       
Lacrosse Box in February, weather perming. Please let Ms. Zucchetto now 

if you would like to join, open to new members at any me! Ms. Zucchetto  

 

 

Leadership will be holding a Brentwood Park Tiger Spirit Day on 
Wednesday Jan 15. We look forward to seeing your orange, black, 

and Brentwood Park spirit wear that day!  

Thank you to everyone who donated to Sock-it-to-Poverty. We 
were able to support many people in need through the Kilala Lelum 
Health Center this winter. Your generosity and care is greatly ap-

preciated.  

 
EARLY PICK-UPS 

 
If you need to pick up your child early from school for an  
appointment, please email the teacher indicating what time 
they will be picked up so they can send your child to the 
office to meet you.  
 
Please try to make appointments outside of school hours to 
minimize the disruption to teachers and classmates.  If pick 
up has to happen during school, please pick up by 12:00pm 
or after 1:00pm. 
 
We understand that unexpected situations arise. If this is 
the case, please call the school before you arrive so that we 
have time to locate your child, as they are not always in 
their  classroom. 
 

THANK YOU! 

 

Thank you to our family members able to join us for our winter    

concert.  We hope you enjoyed it as much as the kids enjoyed        

performing for you.  

 

Thanks also for your extreme generosity in donating $1,436.30 for 

supporting our fine arts programs at Brentwood Park.  This will make 

a difference. 
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BRENTWOOD PARK FAMILIES ARE INVITED TO ATTEND A HOCKEY GAME!  

Team: Simon Fraser University Red Leafs  

Date:  Friday Jan 10, 2025  

Location: Bill Copeland Arena _ 3676 Kensington Arena  

Time:  7:00pm Vs: Okanagan Lakers  

Cost:  Free  

Tickets:  2 per students Limited Availability ~ Order Now on SchoolCash Online! 


